
 

 

 
 

 
03 June 2024 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
On Monday 15th July at 7pm we are delighted to be holding a family service in the school 
chapel to celebrate with the families and friends of pupils who have, in the last year, made a 
commitment to the Christian faith.  This might be through baptism, confirmation or becoming 
members of their church community. 
 
If your young person has recently made such a commitment and your family would like to join 
us for the celebration, please let us know by emailing d.watson@staidans.co.uk and indicate 
how many people will be attending. 
  
We look forward very much to seeing you on the 15th. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Liz Shores                                                    
Lay Chaplain  
 


